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Mayor of San Roque visits No 6 Convent Place 
 
This morning, the mayor of San Roque, Snr Juan Carlos Ruiz Boix, accompanied by two 
of his councillors, paid his first visit to No 6 Convent Place where they met with the Chief 
Minister, Fabian Picardo, Deputy Chief Minister, Dr Joseph Garcia and Chief Secretary, 
Ernest Gomez.  
 
‘I think this morning’s meeting showed a positive approach to our relationship and we 
looked forward to ways in which we could work together in the future,’ said Mr Picardo. 
 
Notes to Editors: 
 
Attached are 2 photographs showing Snr Juan Carlos Ruiz Boix arriving at No 6 and his 
meeting with Chief Minister, Deputy Chief Minister and Chief Secretary. 
 


